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From:  "Neil Irvine" .

To: <crosscitytunnel@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 25/05/2006 11:03:07 am

Subject: Cycleway along Epping and Longueville Rds

Dear Sir/Madam

I am concerned at criticism of the cycleway proposed to be built between North Ryde and
Naremburn as part of the Lane Cove Tunnel Project.

Given the huge increase in traffic capacity this project will create, a safe and convenient
cycleway is essential to improve amenity for non-motorised users particularly through Lane
Cove.

The main reason for building the tunnel as far as residents of Lane Cove are concerned is
to reduce the impact of surface traffic. Providing alternatives to motor vehicle use for
surface travel is therefore integral to achieving this goal.

A safe, wide and convenient cycleway along Epping and Longueville Rd giving priority to
cyclists at sidestreets is the minimum acceptable facility.

Yours sincerely

Neil Irvine
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